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November 26, 2019
Dear Dr. Caspi:

I am writing to thank you for the excellent presentation you gave to our 15 advance practice nursing DNP students in NURS6407 Advanced Nursing Care of Older Adults on October 23, 2019. The students greatly valued the insight and expertise you provided on the physical neglect of elders in assisted living and nursing homes. I was thrilled to provide them with this interdisciplinary perspective and to help build awareness of this important issue.
I hope you will be able to lecture for us again in the future.
Sincerely,
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Kristine Talley, PhD, RN-GNP, BC

Associate Professor
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